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Dear Members of the Senate Committee on Housing and Development, 

 

Please accept this letter as testimony in support of the Govenor's Housing Bill - 

SB1537. This bill offers improved and streamlined entitlement processes, a reduction 

in building permit timelines, and provides for much needed land supply in cities that 

are in need of an expedited UGB expansion that ensures that 30% of the homes built 

will be affordable to Oregon's workforce. We ask for your YES vote on SB1537. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Morgan Greenwood 

Vice President, Government Affairs 

Central Oregon Builders Association 


